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Dear Mr;éth %M

Thank you for your letter dated 20 July 2020 regarding South Australia’s Nomination of a
designated public official for the purposes of Section 33A under the Offshore Petroleum and
Greenhouse Gas Storage Act 2006 (the OPGGS Act).

In my capacity as the responsible State Minister under the OPGGS Act, | hereby nominate
the relevant state department and “designated public official” under Section 33A as follows:

Mr Tony Braxton-Smith
Chief Executive
Department for Infrastructure and Transport

PO Box 1533, Adelaide, SA, 5001

In addition, it would be appreciated if you could ensure that the State Marine Pollution
Controller is copied in to any correspondence with regards to matters related to the OPGGS
Act. Contact details are:

Mr James Buder
State Marine Pollution Controller
Department for Infrastructure and Transport

PO Box 1533, Adelaide, SA, 5001

Yours sincerely

Hon Dan van Holst Pellekaan MP
MINISTER FOR ENERGY AND MINING
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